
 

 

MESSAGE FROM PRESIDENT, NORA EATON 

Hello Everyone, 

I hope this finds you all well and enjoying our hot summer. It is 
so hard to believe we have been back socializing and dancing 
since Covid, for over a year now. We are enjoying some great fel-
lowship on the first Thursdays at 2 Witches.  If you have not been 
able to join us, I hope you will come out and take advantage of 
our lessons. We try to review some basic and intermediate steps 
each month.  

August 4 at 2 Witches we will review the River Waltz. These take 
place 30 minutes prior to the DJ starting at 6 o’clock.   

We had a very successful Golf Tournament this year, thanks to 
Bucky Merricks and his committee and everyone that volun-
teered to work and make this such a success. We will be dispers-
ing the monies raised by the golf tournament at our August 
meeting. Charities that will receive a donation are Danville 
Pittsylvania County Cancer Society, Big Brothers/Big Sisters, Ha-
ven House. God’s Pit crew, God’s Storehouse, and Danville Life 
Saving crew. 

Time is moving on and Fall Migration will be here before we 
know it. On Wednesday September 21, we will have our annual 
beach picnic at Ocean Bay at noon. Please RSVP by September 
10th if you plan to attend. 

Lots of fun stuff coming up so let’s stay tuned to see what hap-
pens next. 

Stay cool and keep your dance shoes handy. 

Nora 
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Position Name Email 
Officers of the Board 

President Nora Eaton neaton56@gmail.com 

Vice President Amy Bolen amyb32@gmail.com 

Secretary Ann Hayden ahayden55.ah@gmail.com 
Treasurer Bill Hayden b.hayden@chatmosscable.com 

Committee Chairs 
Public Relations Amy Bolen amyb32@gmail.com 

Membership Dennis Rutledge drutledge@womackelectric.com 

Nominations Cathy Rutledge cathyrdh74@gmail.com 
Historian Amy Bolen amyb32@gmail.com 

Special Events John & Janice Gilstrap gilstrap@comcast.net 

Telephone Ernie Holcomb peholcomb@bellsouth.net 

Ways and Means Jimmy Wilkerson jwilk3@verizon.net 

Past President Sandra Strader sstrader0207@comcast.net 

Danville Shag Club 
P.O. Box 10478 

Danville, Va. 24543 

  info@danvilleshag.com 

434-251-5574 

Date Day Place & Time DJ 

August 4, 2022 Thursday 
Exhibition Dance @ 
Brookdale 

2pm - contact Nora 

August 4, 2022 Thursday 2 Witches, 6pm to 9pm Ron Russ 

September 1, 2022 Thursday 2 Witches, 6pm to 9pm George Dunn 

September 21, 2022 Wednesday Ocean Bay - Beach Party NA 

October 6, 2022 Thursday 2 Witches, 6pm to 9pm Eldridge Meeler 

November 11, 2022 Saturday The Pepsi Building Buck Crumpton 

December 9th, 2022  Friday The Pepsi Building Ron Russ 
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Name:  Nora Eaton 

Where were you born and lived?  I was born in Jacksonville, FL and grew up in Danville, VA.  I   

currently live with my significant other Ted Miller in Danville (Brosville), VA 

Tell us about your family:   I have one son Ricky and his awesome girlfriend Sundi.  I have the most 

precious granddaughter Laila Caroline who is 4 years old.  I live, dance and travel with my wonderful 

partner Ted. 

How long have you been shagging and how did you get started?  I took Lessons in October 

2014 after coming back from SOS.  I didn’t know what shagging was but friends wanted to go to SOS.  I 

was hooked! 

Tell us a little bit about yourself:  I am an only child.  I married at 15, had a child at 17.  I finished 

high school with my class as planned and went to college.  I dropped out to go to work where I worked at 

Dan River for 33 years until it closed in 2008.  Six months later I went to work for Danville Common-

wealth Attorneys office until I retired in September 2017.  I bought myself a trampoline when I was 40.  

Took my first plane ride alone, when I was 45 to Las Vegas.  I have traveled to 40 states and hope to get 

the last ten soon. 

Tell us about your hobbies:  Of course I love to dance!  I love cooking, traveling, decorating,     

watching good movies and of course spending time with my granddaughter Laila.   

Give us a Quote/Words you live by:  I always wondered what gift God gave me.  I think we all have 
a gift that makes us unique.  I realized mine was attracting wonderful people and somehow making 
friends because I have the blessing of knowing some of the best people and calling them friend. 

Also my favorite saying is, “Our Lives are two dates and a dash...Make the most of the Dash”! 

Nora Eaton 



SAVE THE DATE 
 

SAVE THE DATE! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DSC Beach Party 

SOS Fall Migration 

Wednesday, September 21, 2022 

12:00PM 

Ocean Bay Club Pool Area 

 

RSVP by September 10, 2022 to Nora Eaton 

neaton56@gmail.com 



JULY BIRTHDAYS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AUGUST BIRTHDAYS 

 

SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

Happy Birthday to all our members celebrating another trip around the sun. We do not have 

all our member’s birthdays.   if we missed yours please let us know. Contact Dennis Rutledge 

with the information his email address is drutledge@womackelectric.com or text Nora Eaton at 

434-251-5574. We want to acknowledge each of you on your special day. 

Bob Hamilton July 3  Becky Hamlin July 20 

Donna Pleasants July 3  Janice McMann July 25 

Dorothy Hundley July 5  Darrell McMilliam July 25 

Carol McCLanahan July 7  Connie Rowland July 27 

Kay Hughes July 18  Betsye Gilley July 29 

Bill McMann July 19  Barbara Hopkins July 29 

Eldridge Meeler July 19  Beckner Moquieta July 30 

Doug Keaton July 19  Dennis Rutledge July 30 

Janice Clayton August 8  Mack Doss August 18 

Carrie Jones August 11  Jimmy Wilson August 29 

Pam Patterson August 14  Amy Bolen August 31 

Flo Smith September 9  Jackie Farmer September 13 

Bill Hayden September 10  George Dunn September 23 

Susan Wilson September 11    



Save money by purchasing your SOS cards from your Danville Shag Club. 

 

Cards are $30.00 each. 

 

Contact Bill Hayden at ahayden55.ah@gmail.com 

THOUGHTS AND PRAYERS 

SOS CARDS 
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Our deepest sympathy goes to our Shag Club Members in their loss. 

 

Bucky Merricks lost his mother Liz Merricks 

Linda Bass lost her father Mac McDaniel 

Beth Galloway lost her father  John Zebraski Sr. 

 

Please continue to pray for our members and their families: 

Sandra Strader with her fight against cancer. 

Margaret Motley after her surgery. 

Porchia Merricks and her upcoming surgery 

Betsye Gilley after her surgery. 

  



We need your information!     If you or a family member has 

exciting news or need our thoughts and prayers, please 

email me at amyb32@gmail.com or text me at 

336.430.9826.  

I’ll be doing a Member spotlight in each newsletter.  We 

want to make this exciting and informational.  Please help 

us.    We started this newsletter with our wonderful Presi-

dent .  If you would like to share who you are with our 

members, please email or text me.   Lots of people don’t 

know each other and it’s fun to read and share who we are.   

Hopefully we’ll get enough volunteers where we can have 2 

or more each newsletter. 

Deadline for September Newsletter is Sept 11, 

2022.    We need you!  Send in your articles, prayers, con-

cerns, recipes, accolades, celebrations, notes and any pic-

tures to amyb32@gmail.com. 

See you on Thursday August 4th at 2 Witches Winery and 

Brewery!!       

 Fall SOS is September 15th through 25, 2022/  Make your 

plans to join us at the beach party on Wednesday, the 21st. 

See you on the dance floor! 

NEWSLETTER 

DEADLINE IS 

SEPTEMBER 

11TH. 

 

WE NEED 

YOU! 

 

 

 

Send in your 

articles,  

prayers,  

concerns,  

recipes,  

accolades,  

celebrations, 

notes and any 

pictures to  

amyb32@gmail.com. 
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DSC Thursday Shag Night at 2 Witches Winery & Brewery 



2022  

Charity Golf 

Tournament 



 

See you all on 

the dance 

floor.  

 

August 4th at 

2 Witches 

Winery & 

Brewery—

6PM 


